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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM#1 

Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 2023/24-05 Virtual 

Reality Training Systems for the Sheriff’s Department 

and Adult Detention Center  

This one (1) page must be completed and submitted with 

all other documents in the Bid Package 
 

By signing this page and submitting a proposal, vendor hereby acknowledges that it/they have 

read and understand all terms, conditions, and requirements set forth in the BID and the 

attached addendum #1. In addition, acknowledges the addenda(s) that have been issued. 

Vendor Information: 

Signature:  

Print Name & Title:  

Firm Name:  

Mailing Address:  

City, State, Zip:  

Phone & Fax: 
 

Email Address:  
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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM #1 

TO: 

Request for Proposals No. 2023/24-05  

Virtual Reality Training Systems for the Sheriff’s 

Department and Adult Detention Center  

Issue Date: February 7, 2024 

The Board of County Commissioners of Curry County, State of New Mexico, has issued 

the following Addendum #1 to the Request for Proposals No. 2023/24-05 Virtual Reality 

Training Systems for the Sheriff’s Department and Adult Detention Center.  

Clarification Only: This addendum will need to be submitted with your RFP 

response.  

• Would the county prefer our standard recoil enabled M4/AR15 offering, as 
opposed to the non-recoiling M4 version?  The County would prefer the 
standard recoil enabled M4/AR15. 

• Please specify the models of the weapons currently in use by the intended 
departments 

               - 9mm Handgun – Glock 17 (Gen 5) 
               - Shotgun – Remington 870            
               - Rifle – Colt AR 15-s 

               - Taser – TASER 7 ECDs 

• Please elaborate on your expectations for the body-mounted VR system; 
specifically, how do you envision it being used in the training scenarios, and 
what functionalities are you looking for?  The County is looking for a completely 
submersive experience to allow for a higher quality of training for our 
Officers.  We are looking for a system that is body-worn and has a separate 
trainer station that can be placed outside (or away) from the training room, and 
allows the trainer to manipulate the scenario to elicit responses from the officer 
going through the scenario. 
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• Please clarify the objectives you aim to achieve with the body-worn system compared to 

a non-body-worn system.  The County would like a body-worn system, because some of 

our training rooms serve a dual purpose.  The body-worn system will allow for us to move 

that VR training system quickly and easily to wherever it needs to be. 

Questions concerning this addendum should be directed to Melynda Crouch, Purchasing 

Agent at mcrouch@currycountynm.gov 

End of Addendum  


